Mr. Thomas F. Kehoe Milwaukee Public Museum Milwaukee, Wisc. 53233

Dear Tom:

Thank you for your letter of Feb. 5th - it is so nice to hear from you again. I would be more than pleased to examine the Avonlea points, but please don't send them until March, as I will be away after Feb. 15th. If lan to be at the American Museum in New York working with Junius Bird for a couple of weeks and then up to Yale for a day on two. When you do send the points, please send them to me at the above address.

Am sure you enjoyed your visit in France with Francois. Wish I could have been with you, but Evelyn and I are saving our pennies and hope to make it back to Bordeaux and Les Eyzies one of these days. Francois just sent me his new book "La France Au Temps Des Mammouths". It is a great piece of work - so full of information and beautifully illustrated. You must get a copy.

Mould also like to recommend "The Emergence of Man" by John Pfeiffer. Beside the fact that I am honored to be in it along with such greats as Bordes and Leakey, it is a well written book covering the history of man.

We are rushing now to get off by the 15th, but will hope to see you at the Meetings in Mexico and will be looking forward to examining the points.

Sincerely Yours,

Don E. (rabtree